
Peek of the Week 
The Woodlands — 6th May 2022. 

Our Learning 

English 

This week in class, we have continued to explore 
our story — The Snail and the Whale.  
We took part in a story sensory circuit and       
created whale silhouettes using pastels. We also looked at the who 
was involved in the different events. Finally, we thought about how 
the characters were feeling throughout the book.  
Next week, we will look at adjectives and verbs. We will describe the 
characters and look at what they are doing.    
 
Mrs Toland’s maths  

This week, we have been using the crossing out method to subtract 
numbers under 20. Next week, we will be using number lines to       
subtract.    

Miss Hall’s maths. 

This week, Miss Hall’s maths group have  been using column            
subtraction to subtract ones from a 2-digit number with exchange. 
Next week, we will continue to use column subtraction to subtract 
two 2-digit numbers.  

Afternoons. 

This week, we have continued our Science topic all about plants. We 
labelled the different parts of a plant and looked at their               
function. We also planted our own flowers and will watch them grow 
over the next few weeks.  

Next week, we will take part in a plant scavenger hunt to see which 
plants grow in our school and we will look at the parts of a tree. 

Important information  

-Doodle Maths logins have 
been sent home. If your child 
has not completed the baseline 
tests, please encourage them to 
do so.  

- Please continue to support 
your child’s reading at home.—
new flashcards and reading 
book have been sent home.  

-27.5.22— INSET day 

 

 Star of the week:  Kaiden.  

 

Word of the week 

 

 


